
 
 
Date:    8/10/21 
 

To:      State Agency, Chief Procurement Officers 
 
From:  State Procurement Office 
  
Re:       New Award for Employee Assistance Program 
 
 
The State Procurement Office has awarded One (1) Contract for the Employee Assistance Program. The 
initial Contract Period is January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2023.  This is a contract that is administered by 
ADOA Benefits Division.  This contract does not have CO-OP Language included. 
Expiring Contract: 
  

Contract # Supplier Contract End Date 
ADSPO16-129626 ComPsych Corporation 12/31/2021 

  
New Contract: 
  

Contract # Supplier Contract Start Date 
CTR056493 ComPsych 1/1/2022 

  
If there are any questions, please contact Renee Uliassi at 602-542-8087 or renee.uliassi@azdoa.gov 
 

SPO ALERT 
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